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Sightseeing in Hong Kong 

Dear Chris, 

 

How are you? How is your school life? 

I’m so happy that you’re coming to Hong Kong soon. I would like to take you to 

some wonderful places in Hong Kong. 

Last week, I visited Hong Kong with my friends, Vega and George. First, we 

went to The Peak by the Peak Tram. The tram was unique and it was an unforgettable 

experience. The view in Hong Kong was stunning, you should not miss that. We also 

bought some souvenirs there. 

The next morning, we did some shopping in Mong Kok. I bought some 

interesting toys while Vega bought some gadgets. They were cheap and of good 

quality. I also bought some trendy clothes. 

The next morning, we went to the Po Lin Monastery in Lantau Island. We saw 

the Big Buddha which is a large bronze statue. We took a lot of photos. 

The last day, we spent our whole day in Ocean Park. We watched the dolphin 

shows. The dolphins are talented and attractive. We rode the cable cars. It was 

exciting. We rode the roller coaster too. We saw the pandas, they were adorable. We 

also saw the sea lions, they were scary and their teeth were sharp. We were over the 

moon. 

Looking forward to seeing you! 

Cheers, 

John 
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